
Pulpit Announcements 
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

August 9, 2020 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go toward the Diocesan 
Bicentennial Year celebration. We are happy to support these efforts to 
commemorate our 200th anniversary as a diocese! 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary are in honor of Hans and Pat Lengers’ 50th 

Wedding Anniversary! Happy Anniversary! 
 

• As a reminder, the Parish Office and church building will have new hours 
starting this Monday, August 10th. The office and building will be open from 
10 AM – 2:30 PM, Monday – Thursday. We are closed on Fridays. 
 

• Starting this Tuesday, August 12, I’ll be starting a class by livestream on the 
spiritual tradition of our Church. The class will be live at 2:30 PM. It will be 
recorded, and will be available for later viewing on Grace Lily. 

 
• As you came into Mass, I hope you picked up the sheet with the “Act of 

Hope.” As a reminder, we’ll be offering this prayer, along with the Saint 
Michael Prayer, after every Mass in the parish. 
 

• As we navigate the various state of affairs of our world today, I strongly 
encourage every parishioner to make a good Confession. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChsKqxQV4-9BVgHa0O4KLTA?view_as=subscriber

